Steven Sepe

From:

Paula Bousquet <paulabousquet@gmail.com>

Sent:

Monday, February 24, 2025 8:59 AM

To:

House Health and Human Services Committee

Cc:

repbaginski@tilegislature.gov; policastrogroup@gmail.com

Subject:

State Support for Bill H-5351

Dear Mr Sepe,

This email is to support bill H-5351. It is imperative the state recognizes my right to select my provider of choice.

Sincerely,
Paula Bousquet
125 Tara Lane
Woonsocket, RI 02895
Paulabousquet@gmail.com
401-767-7978

Sent from my iPhone